
 

 

 

 

10th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are very pleased to be sending home your child’s report. We hope you find it useful and 

informative.  I am really pleased with the resilience and hard work they have shown.  Many 

thanks to you for all your support with their learning, including hearing your child read 

regularly and assistance with homework.  Thank you also to the staff team who I feel have 

ensured your child is ready to transition to the next year group.  

Teachers have made reference to the end of year National Curriculum expectations for your 

child for English and Maths.  

Information about end of year expectations for all year groups can be found in the 

Curriculum area of our school website on the English and Maths pages. 

https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/curriculum/#english 

https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/curriculum/#maths  

The report will tell you if your child is working at the expected standard for their age (EXS) 

exceeding the expected standard for their age or working below the expected standard for 

their age.  

We have included areas for your child to work on, which we know parents have found useful. 

We have also grouped similar subjects, which may have been taught in a cross-curricular 

way, rather than keeping them separate. 

If you would like to make a comment about your child’s progress this year, we ask you to 

complete an online slip here.  This will be sent to your child’s current teacher and passed on 

to the teacher for the next academic year.   

Yours sincerely 

 

  

Mrs D Sage 

Headteacher 
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